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Welcome back, we hope you all had a lovely half term. Thank you for supporting 

your child with their home learning on both Bug Club and Mathletics.  

What have we been learning? 

We have arrived in the continent of Australia this week and have kicked started our 

two weeks by reading the aboriginal story of ‘Tiddalick the greedy frog’. The children 

developed their retelling skills through role play and freeze frames. They acted out 

the main events in the story becoming various characters. Can you guess which 

characters we are in our freeze frame? 

      

 

We have been creating a class story map of ‘Tiddalick’ to help us develop our ideas 

for story writing. 

Next Week 
 

The children have been set home learning on 

mathletics this week. For this test please encourage 

your child to work completely independently to 

answer the Arithmetic questions. We have been 

learning about division this week and the children 

have completed a practice SATS arithmetic test in 

school. The only section the children may still find 

tricky is the fractions. We are happy for them to 

leave these questions blank. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Other News 

We have now made a DVD of our space 

animations and dances. If you would like to 

purchase one, please send £1:50 in a named 

envelope with your child. We will send these 

home with your child if purchased. We will be 

using the money to buy resources for the 

classroom. 

Thank You 

 

We still need volunteers to help with sewing next 

week, the children will be creating rain drops using 
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Term 4 

 

We will be retelling the story of ‘Tiddalick’ and 

writing an alternative ending to the story. 

In maths we will be continuing to develop our 

division, multiplication and inverse skills. 

 

 

felt to create a class monsoon display. A big thank 

you to those that have already offered. 

 

We are also looking for helpers to come into 

school the week beginning 6th March to cook with 

the children either Wednesday, Thursday or 

Friday. Please let us know if you available to help. 

 

 
 

 


